
Welcome Preschool Families/ Snack schedule/Supply information 
 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the preschool 2020-2021 school year!  Things will be a little different 
this year due to all the safety and health guidelines. That being said our preschool staff 
is very much looking forward to a year of growth and discovery.  Listed below are the 
supplies you will need to bring for your child. Starting in the month of September we will 
have a snack schedule and we’ll have you bring one assigned item enough for 25 
children. For the month of August we will have each family bring one item to share 
according to your last initial, enough for 25 children. We combine snacks with both 
preschool classrooms. 

****FOR AUGUST*** 
 Snack please bring, if your last name initial is: 
 A-C: 1- Large Box of Goldfish Crackers 
D-G: 2- Boxes of Graham Crackers 
H-M: 2- Large Bag/Box of Raisins 
N-R: Large Box of Go-Gurt 
S-Z:  Large Pack of String Cheese 
 
                             *** Wish list Supplies for Preschool*** 
-Boxes of Tissue                                                        - Large glue sticks 
- Bottles Hand sanitizer                                             -Plastic clip boards 
- Containers of Clorox or Lysol Disinfecting Wipes     -Large bottles of glue 
- Baby wipes  
- Band Aids 
 
***Children will need to bring a container with these items*** 
1-Box of 8 jumbo crayons  
2-Dry erase markers (Any 2 Colors) 
1-Dry erase white board  
2-Jumbo size pencils  
1-Water color painting 
1-Glue Bottle 
2-Glue sticks 
 
 



Please send a complete set and labeled extra clothes for your child in a ziplock bag. 
This will include: Shirt, shorts/pants or skirt, socks, underwear, and an extra pair of 
shoes (If possible). The extra clothes do not have to be uniform but weather 
appropriate. If your child is in diapers or pull-ups will also need a pack of wipes, please 
make sure your child has a few days worth of diapers/pull-ups/wipes at all times. 
Due to the new safety guidelines if your child stays for nap they will not be permitted to 
bring their bedding from home. We will provide a blanket and sheet for your child that 
will be laundered at school regularly. 
 
Thank You, I know all this information is a bit overwhelming at first! If you have any 
questions please contact Miss Theresa- Preschool Director at 661-327-7741 Ext. 213. 
We look forward to meeting all the new families and welcoming back the returning ones. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


